
June 19, 2019 

 

Honorable Jose G. Perez 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   12TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190361 

         INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON 

         WEST SCOTT STREET AND SOUTH 15TH STREET          

        

Dear Alderman Perez: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public 

Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned traffic control. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:lb 

 

c: Common Council 

 

 

 



June 19, 2019 

 

13th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:  13TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #180259 

        INSTALL STOP SIGNS ON SOUTH AUSTIN STREET 

        AT EAST VAN NORMAN AVENUE 

 

        REMOVE YIELD SIGNS ON SOUTH AUSTIN STREET 

        AT EAST VAN NORMAN AVENUE 

  

Dear 13th Aldermanic District: 

 

This is in response to a request from a local resident to install the above-captioned traffic control 

restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that sight obstructions exist on the 

corners of the intersection in the form of bushes and a hill that would warrant the above-captioned 

change in the traffic control at the intersection. We therefore, in the interest of public safety, 

recommend the installation of the stop control. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:lb 

 

c: Common Council 



June 19, 2019 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   14TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190361 

         INSTALL STOP SIGNS ON SOUTH NEW YORK AVENUE 

         AT EAST FERNWOOD AVENUE 

 

         REMOVE YIELD SIGNS ON SOUTH NEW YORK AVENUE 

         AT EAST FERNWOOD AVENUE 

  

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of a local resident to install the above-captioned traffic 

control restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found that sight obstructions exist on the 

southeast and southwest corners of the intersection in the form of bushes that would warrant the 

above-captioned change in the traffic control at the intersection. We therefore, in the interest of public 

safety, recommend the installation of the stop control. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so that you 

may support it to final passage. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:lb 

 

c: Common Council 



June 28, 2019 

  

Honorable Jose G. Perez 

Alderman, 12th Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

  

SUBJECT:   12TH ALD. DIST. - FILE #190361 

         INSTALL ALL-WAY STOP ON 

         WEST FLORIDA STREET AND 

         SOUTH 2ND STREET 

  

Dear Alderman Perez: 

  

In compliance with your request, legislation will be heard before the full Common Council on July 9, 

2019 to install the above-captioned traffic control.  Also, traffic engineering staff investigated this 

request and found that the accident data received from the Milwaukee Police Department revealed an 

increase in accidents at this intersection that would warrant the above-captioned control. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

 

 

Samir Amin, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

SCR:lb 

 

c: Common Council 

 


